
January 24—Roaring Readers @ 5:30 PM 

January 29—Club Pictures 

February 1—Spirit Day: Twin Day 

February 6—15—Spring Book Fair 

February 7—For the Love of Writers (4th & 5th) Writing Night @ 6:00 PM 

February 12—All Pro Dads Breakfast @ 7:30 AM 

February 13—Family Night (Book Fair) & Math Night 6:00 PM 

February 18—President’s Day—No School 

February 21—PTA Skate Night, Semoran Skateway @ 6:15 PM 

February 23—5K Walt Walk/Run, Lake Mary High School @ 9:00 AM 

 

 

Happy New Year Longwood Lion families! 

 

Welcome back to the second half of our school year! We sincerely hope 

you had a great winter break. As we head into the second half of our 

school year, students will continue to participate in rigorous                   

standard-based lessons! 

 

Our goal is to ensure we are communicating with you in various measures 

to ensure everyone receives important information! One of the main ways 

we communicate is through your child’s take-home folder. Please make 

sure you are checking it so you don’t miss important letters or documents.  

 

We also communicate through our Facebook page. If you are a part of  

Facebook, we would highly encourage you to “like” the Longwood         

Elementary page, the Longwood Elementary PTA page, and the Seminole 

County Public Schools page. We also communicate via emails through  

Skyward. When you get a moment, please check in Skyward to ensure that 

the correct email address, mailing address, and phone numbers are listed 

in case of emergency! Thank you in advance and we look forward to a 

great second half of the school year! 
 

A Note From the Principal... 

The Lion King Jr. Production: March 11, 12, and 13 @ 6:00 PM 

 

 



SNAPSHOT SURVEY & 

5 ESSENTIALS SURVEY 
 

Beginning January 22nd, parents and  

students in grades 4-12 and school staff 

will have the opportunity to take part in 

the Snapshot Survey. This 3 question open 

ended survey will showcase what makes 

each of our school’s unique. Your input 

and comments are important and will 

play a key role in spotlighting innovation 

and student achievements.  

 

We will be sending home more              

information about this survey in the   

coming weeks! We hope you take the 

time to provide valuable feedback to us! 

FOR THE LOVE OF WRITING 

NIGHT 
 

4th and 5th Grade parents and students 

are invited to join us on Thursday,         

February 7th from 6:00—7:15 pm.  

MATH NIGHT 
 
Presented by Mathnasium of Lake Mary 

 

When: February 13 

Time: 6:00—7:30 PM 

Where: Multi-Purpose Room 

 

Come play games with your family while 

helping your child practice math facts and 

fluency. 

 

You ca also visit our Dino-Mite Spring Book 

Fair and grab a bite to eat at a Food Truck. 

Fun night for the entire family!  



COME JOIN US FOR... 



Longwood Business Partners 
We would like to take time to thank our wonderful Partners in Excellence.  If you get 
a chance to visit and support our Business Partners, it would be greatly appreciated! 


